March 5, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter to express that we support the addition of bike
lanes on Gillette Street. Bike lanes help to reduce vehicle and bicycle crashes, and bike riding
should be encouraged and welcomed as a safe alternative to driving cars.

Using bicycles also helps to keep the air cleaner. In order to promote a culture of health and
safety we all need bike lanes. Gillette Street is not an exception.

Thank you for your support and consideration.

Galia Paganelli N
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